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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Aizar Cabrera <aizar.cabrera@icloud.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 1, 2021 8:12 PM
To: Assessments (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Assessment 208540

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

To whom may concern; 
 
Aizar Cabrera 
205 Goodrich Ave 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
 
I would like to kindly request the cancellation of this assessment. My reason is the next: 
 
I was not living in this property when the Property Clean Up took place (May 15-May 28 2020). I just purchased this 
place on September 2020. And I don’t consider it’s fair for me to pay for that.  
 
Thanks 
-A 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


